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MARANA AZ

OFFICE OF THE
TOWN MANAGER

September 19, 2024

Pascua Yaqui Tribe

Office of the Council Treasurer
7474 S. Camino de Oeste
Tucson, AZ 85757

Re: Letter of Support for Northwest Fire District Station Electric Vehicle Suppression Equipment

To whom it may concern,

On behalf of the Town of Marana, | am pleased to support the Northwest Fire District’s (NWFD)
request to obtain Electric Vehicle (EV) Suppression Equipment.

The Northwest Fire District serves a population of 130,454 within its jurisdictional boundaries, including
the Pascua Yaqui Yoeme Pueblo. Through an Automatic Aid agreement with the City of Tucson and
Golder Ranch Fire District, the participating agencies can provide services to a combined :
population of 789,125.

The Town of Marana is within the jurisdiction of the Northwest Fire District and is proud to have them
as our fire suppression and emergency medical services provider. The Town of Marana is extremely
pleased with the services of NWFD and strongly supports NWFD receiving this grant to ensure the
safety of their firefighters and consequently, our community.

Sincerely,

[

Terry S. Rozema
Town Manager
Town of Marana, AZ
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